
Hospital billing is a complex process that is prone to human error. In 
fact, numerous studies show that many hospital bills contain errors 
or excessive charges.

Earn from the  
mistakes of others
Find medical billing errors and you 
may be eligible for a cash reward

Since you are probably paying co-
payment portions of your medical 
bills, it’s definitely in your best interest 
to request itemized bills from your 
health care providers and check for 
any questionable items.

After all, if you double-check a 
restaurant or utility bill, it makes sense 
to also review a hospital bill that 
may run several thousand dollars. By 
doing so, you might also qualify for a 
medical bill review incentive!

How the medical bill review 
incentive works
When you or a member of your family 
receives services from a physician, 
dentist, hospital or clinic, check your 
bill carefully.  If you find errors that 
reduce the plan’s costs, you could be 
eligible for a monetary incentive for 
identifying and correcting the errors. 

Examples of errors you may  
find include:
•	� Incorrect arithmetic

•	� Drugs or supplies that were  
not received

•	� Treatments or services that were  
not received

Should you find such errors:
•	� Report them to the provider of the  

service and request a corrected,  
itemized bill

•	�� Send UMR a copy of the original bill 
with the errors circled and a copy of 
the new bill showing the provider’s 
corrections

If you’re correct, you could be eligible 
to receive a percentage of the amount 
found in error on the bill!

For more 
information,  

call us at
800-826-9781
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